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Four Students Receive IIT Presidential Scholarship  
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THE CHANCELLOR  

 

REPORTS that four 2010 Wright College students have been awarded the very generous  

  Presidential Scholarship from Illinois Institute of Technology in partnership with  

  City Colleges of Chicago. The students are Patrick Grandt, a Phi Theta Kappa  

  member who completed an Associate in General Studies degree this summer with  

  a GPA of 3.95 and will major in biomedical engineering; Ivan Gutierrez (GPA  

  3.1), who will major in physics (pre-medical studies); Deborah Leja, a Phi Theta  

  Kappa member who completed her Associate in Science degree at Wright with a  

  GPA of 3.88 and will pursue a degree in biology (pre-optometry) at IIT; and  

  Carolina Verdial, a Phi Theta Kappa officer who completed her Associate in  

  General Studies degree at Wright with a GPA of 3.89 and will  major in  

  architecture; and 

 

that Wright is proud of the success of these students and grateful for the  

opportunity the scholarships, which generously provide tuition and room and  

board to CCC students pursuing degrees in science, technology, engineering and  

mathematics, afford.       

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

                 Cheryl L. Hyman  

Chancellor    
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